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It is vital that you keep the 72 hour wait period in this Bill.  A brilliant young lady is no 

longer with us, who perhaps would have really benefited by that wait period.  She 

was engaged to a fine young man.  She was a graduate of MIT Engineering program.  

She had a wonderful job, and had been newly and happily promoted.  So why did she 

walk into a gun store, and purchase a gun, and go under an underpass and literally 

blow out her brains?   Her parents, all the family members, and my precious 

Grandson.....her fiance, will never know.  It seemed so spur of the moment, with no 

indication ahead of time. 

There are many stories, but this one is very personal to many.  We still need her here 

with us. 

Thanks for making all this work.  The gunindustry is very powerful and very active.  

They should not be making money on tragedy! 

 

Thank you for taking years to hlep witih this problem.   

 

 

 


